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Table Tennis England is inviting tenders from equipment suppliers for several Grand Prix events next season.

The contract will cover the GP events in City of Liverpool, Medway Park, Bristol, London and Nottingham for the
2014-15 season.

Anyone interested is asked to contact Jonathan Bruck on 01908 208862 or to email
jonathan.bruck@tabletennisengland.co.uk to request tender documents.
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